January 13, 1986
Mae Bl LGNS B T e
Box 824
Mancos, Colorado
81328

Dear Bill:

This letter is to confirm your reception report of
KXYC-AM, 1400Khz, on January 1, 1985.

We appreciate you notifying us of your reception.

We are quite surprised that you would be able to
pick us up at that time of the day, but your report follows
that of a Billings. Montana man who picked us up durlng
pre-twilight hours several weeks ago.

For your information, KXYC-AM is licensed to- Provo,
Utah with studios in Orem, Utah. Our antenna and ground
system were installed in 1947, and haven't been changed or
moved yet. The anntenna measures approx1mately 180 feet, and
is situated in the Provo industrial park, about 400 yards
from Utah Lake, which may help our conductivity. XKXYC broad-
cats at a power of 1,000 watts day and night.

Once again, thank you for your letter, and good DX'ing!

Regards,

1ol WL,

Robert E. Morey
General Manager

1396 West 400 North * Orem, Utah 84057 * (801) 224-1400 - &Y fierton
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